

OFFICERS (2011-2012)

Wendy Simonds, Ph.D. Georgia State University President

R. A. Dello Buono, Ph.D. Manhattan College President-Flect

A. Javier Treviño, Ph.D. Wheaton College Past-President

Wendy Chapkis, Ph.D. University of Southern Maine Vice President

Tracy Dietz, Ph.D. University of North Texas Vice President-Elect

Glenn W. Muschert, Ph.D. Miami University Secretary

Susan M. Carlson, Ph.D. Western Michigan University

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Sarah Jane Brubaker, Ph.D. (2012) Virginia Commonwealth University

Barbara Katz Rothman, Ph.D. (2012) City University of New York

Claire Renzetti, Ph.D. (2012) University of Kentucky

Valerie Leiter, Ph.D. (2013) Simmons College

Nancy Mezey, Ph.D. (2013) Monmouth University

Marlese Durr, Ph.D. (2014) Wright State University

Elisabeth A. Sheff, Ph.D. (2014) Georgia State University

Mandy Frake-Mistak, Student (2012) York University

Patrick K. O'Brien, Student (2013) University of Colorado

Stephani Williams, Ph.D. (2012) Northern Arizona University Ex-Officio, Chairperson, Council of the Special Problems Divisions

Becky Pettit, Ph.D. (2014) University of Washington Ex Officio, Editor of Social Problems

Brent Teasdale, Ph.D. (2014) Georgia State University Ex Officio. Editor of Social Problems Forum: The SSSP Newsletter

EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Héctor L. Delgado, Ph.D. University of La Verne

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE

Michele Smith Koontz University of Tennessee Administrative Officer & Meeting Manager

Sharon Shumaker University of Tennessee Administrative Assistant

Elizabeth East University of Tennessee Graduate Research Associate & Webmaster

The Society for the Study of Social Problems

Publishers of the Journal Social Problems

901 McClung Tower The University of Tennessee Knoxville, TN 37996-0490 Phone: 865-689-1531 Fax: 865-689-1534 www.sssp1.org

E-mail: sssp@utk.edu

July 26, 2012

Mr. John W Hickenlooper, Governor 136 State Capitol Denver, CO 80203-1792

Dear Governor Hickenlooper:

I am the Executive Officer of the Society for the Study of Social Problems (SSSP), one of the leading social science organizations in the country (www.SSSP1.org). Next month, we will be in Denver for the Society's 62nd annual meeting. The American Sociological Association, the Association of Black Sociologists, the Association for the Sociology of Religion, the Society for the Study of Symbolic Interaction, and the Sociologists for Women in Society will be in Denver as well. We are looking forward to our visit, but wanted to express our condolences to the loved ones of Jessica Ghawi, Alex Sullivan, Jonathan Blunk, John Larimer, Matt McQuinn, Micayla Medek, Jesse Childress, Alexander Jonathan Boik, Alex Teves, Rebecca Ann Wingo, Gordon W. Cowden, and Veronica Moser-Sullivan; and to wish those who were wounded a speedy and full recovery. As a father and husband myself, I can only imagine what their families are going through. If there is any way that you can let them know that we are thinking of them, we would appreciate it greatly.

When tragic events such as these occur, they have the effect of bringing us closer together. Unfortunately, too often the effect is too short, and with the exception of the families, we tend to forget too quickly. We hope and trust that in this case, this horrific act will remind us always that the things we share with one another are much greater and lasting than the differences that divide us from time to time.

Good luck with the work ahead of you, we commend you for the work you have done in dealing with this tragedy thus far, and we hope that the healing process will be a speedy one.

Take care, and once again, we look forward to our visit in August.

Most sincerely,



Hector L. Delgado, Ph.D. **Executive Officer**